SAMPLE LETTER TO BE SENT TO NEWSPAPERS
September, 2011
To:  
Community Editor

From:
President of the Kane/Kendall Learning Disabilities Association


Address


Contact info

Re:
October is Learning Disabilities Month


The Kane/Kendall Learning Disabilities Association is a non-profit, volunteer organization which gives support and information to parents, professionals, and those with learning disabilities.


Enclosed please find our press release for immediate publication together with our membership brochure and a sample newsletter.


We would appreciate your supporting our efforts to promote October as Learning Disabilities Month in our area.


If you have any questions, please advise.  We wish to take this opportunity to thank you for your support.








Sincerely,

Enclosures


Press release


Membership brochure


Newsletter

